
Friday 15th March 2024 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

Come in to Connect 

Whole school attendance last week: 93.5%. A 
great improvement on last week. 

Nursery had 100% attendance last week. A 
massive WELL DONE! 

 
Having a ‘late’ mark on the register negatively 
impacts your child's attendance so it is really 
important that children are getting into school 

on time, everyday. School starts at 9:00am and 
child are expected to be in their classroom reg-

istration at this time. 

Children must be dropped off at their 
classroom doors unless prior arrange-

ments have been made. 

Dates for you Diary 
 

18th and 19th March—Parents Evenings 
20th March—Year 1 shared learning afternoon 

(2pm) 
21st March—Reception and Year 3 Shared 

Learning Afternoon (1:30pm) 
22nd March—Year 3 Trip to Compton Verney 

25th March to 5th April—Easter Holidays 
10th April to 12th April— Year 5 and 6 Oaker 

Wood Residential 
6th May—Public Bank Holiday, No School 

21st May –Open Afternoon (more details to be 
released) 

24th May—Teacher Training Day 

A note from Mrs Allan 

Yesterday we had Chris Tawiah , who is a 
professional basketball player in school. The 
children all took part in some exciting circuit 
training with him. Well done to our children 

who raised some money too! 

Year 2 had a wonderful time at Twycross 
Zoo and represented Rokeby by being safe, 

respectful and ready. 

Next week is our last 
week of this half 

term. 

Have a great week-
end! 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING AFTER 
SCHOOL CLUB 

Unfortunately, due to staff being unavailable, after 
school club will not run on the following date: 

20/03/24 (Wednesday) 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused but as I 
am sure you can appreciate, if we do not have the 
correct levels of staffing, we can't run the service.  
Children will need to be collected at 15:05pm as 

normal. 

Polite Reminder 

Please do not park in the disabled bays unless you hold a blue badge. The school car park is private 
property and is for staff use only. If you drive to drop off or collect your child/ren from school 

please use the parking available further down the road. 

Parents are reminded that not all disabilities are visible and to be courteous to others. Only taxis 
and people with permission to use the car park should be using it to drop off or collect children. 

Verbal abuse towards staff is not acceptable, please be respectful when on site. 

PARENTS EVENING APPOINTMENTS AVIAILABLE TO BOOK! 
Please visit the school website and in the top right corner and select the ‘Parents Evening’ option or 
click HERE. It will take you through to the booking system where you can book your appointments 

in. Please dojo Miss Tabor if you have any questions or cant access. 

Goodbye 

On Friday 22nd March we say good-
bye to Mrs Brindley, who is moving on 
to become a Specialist Teacher. Mrs 
Brindley has been at Rokeby for many 
years and will be missed by everyone. 
A huge thank you to Mrs Brindley for 
all she has done at Rokeby. 

https://rokebyrugby.schoolcloud.co.uk/











